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8/23/18
Dear Parents,
As an added convenience we are pleased to announce that we will soon be taking payments through our website “Childrenscenterinc.net”. We will be launching the new payment method in the first two weeks of September -the exact date is TBD-. There will be a 2.5% fee for credit card transactions through the website. (Fee is subject to change). Accepted credit cards will be Visa, MasterCard, and Discover. We will also be offering ACH which is fee free.  You will have the ability to access and print statements online through the online payment portal as well. If you would like to participate, please fill out the bottom of this form and the attached form leave them in the message box by 9/4/2018. Sean Creevey will oversee this new payment methodology and can be reached with questions at sean.boyertowncc@gmail.com. Instructions for accessing the payment portal will be available at a later date on our website. Thank you as always for your support as we strive for greater service quality along with high quality care.
Sincerely,
Dorothy Creevey
Nancy Miller
Stacy Esenwein
Sean Creevey




Your Name: __________________________________________
Childs Name: __________________________________________
Your Email: ______________________________________________
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